
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Holmes Construction Bid Rejection (Bid 3D) 
 
DATE:  April 10, 2018 
 

On Thursday, March 22, 2018, sealed bids were publicly opened for the Bid 3D trade, 
which is landscaping and fencing.  
 
This bid was 60% over budget and will have to be rebid due to non-competitive pricing. 
Therefore, the bid from Christy Webber and Company must be rejected.  The rebid will 
not impact the completion of the project because the landscaping phase is usual done 
near the end of the project. 
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